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Announcing the New Principal at Harriet Tubman 
Middle School, Trevor Greer
August 2022

Dear Harriet Tubman Community:

I am pleased to announce that Trevor Greer will 
be the new principal at Harriet Tubman Middle 
School. 

Trevor comes to Portland Public Schools from 
the Parkrose School District, where he excelled 
as a leader for equity, serving as a high school 
Assistant Principal and middle and high school 
Dean of Students. Principal Greer also served as a 
middle school technology teacher at Parkrose, an educational assistant 
in special education, and a baseball coach for eight years. Additionally, 
Trevor was the lead for the ninth grade success team at Parkrose, where 
the school decreased disproportionate exclusionary discipline and 
increased the number of ninth graders on track to graduate from high 
school. 

A native of Portland, Principal Greer is excited to serve the Harriet 
Tubman community.  He is a visionary leader and is looking forward to 
working with the staff and community in creating a collective vision of 
student success. 

Principal Greer has a Bachelor of Science degree from Oregon State 
University and a Master of Arts in Teaching degree from Concordia 
University. He also received his administrative credentials from 
Concordia University.  

Please join me in welcoming Principal Trevor Greer to the Harriet 
Tubman community. 

Dr. Jon Franco,  
Chief of Schools, Office of School Performance

Trevor Greer


